
Join WORLD HORIZONS GLoBAL FAMiLY! 

FIVE MONTH TRAINING

10 JULY- 20 December 2025

Engage with Jesus’ commission 
to make disciples of all nations, 
and learn  how to share your faith 
in diverse contexts.

Built around community life, 
character development and in-
depth teaching, World Horizons 
long-term training for mission is 
highly experiential.

LONG-TERM MISSION



LONG-TERM MISSION

MISSION-baSeD tRaININg

Rooted in both scripture and  
real-world international 
experience, you will receive 
comprehensive training from 
knowledgeable mission workers.
Topics covered include church 
planting, spiritual disciplines, 
applied theology, cultural 
adaptation, language learning, 
social justice and world religions.

COMMuNIty-baSeD tRaININg

Living communally encourages the 
development of strong friendships 
between trainees of many different 
nationalities, backgrounds and 
ages. Learning about cross-
cultural relationships in such a 
practical way provides excellent 
preparation for life as part of a 
team anywhere in the world. 

tRaVeLLINg tRaININg

Assisting teams across Europe 
brings hands-on experience and 
helps trainees to feel part of the 
World Horizons family.

enquiries@worldhorizons.co.uk
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